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Written Question on Notice 

 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
On 7 November 2005, Mr Bruce Kirkpatrick wrote to the Chairman of the Joint 
Standing Committee on Electoral Matters.  Was this correspondence referred to the 
AEC and has the AEC dealt with the matters therein?  If so, could the AEC provide a 
copy of that reply.  If the matters were not addressed, can you provide a response to 
the same. 
 
 
Answer:  
 
The AEC is not aware of this correspondence as it has not been referred to the AEC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




